
 

MEMO 
 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 
To: Health and Recreation Committee 

From: Jake Van Gompel, Street Superintendent  

Date: August 4, 2025 

Re: Temporary Scoreboard Replacement 

 

Background information: 
 

The Kaukauna Raiders approached the City requesting to temporarily replace the 
scoreboard at the Bayorgeon Football Field. With the proposed new middle school, 
they would like to take the board with them when their facility is complete. The 
current scoreboard is 23 years old and is having communication and clock function 
issues along with multiple light sockets that would need to be replaced. The 
Kaukauna Raiders will fund the new LED scoreboard and installation.  
 
 
Strategic Plan: N/A 
 
 

Budget: N/A 
 

 
Recommended action:  
 

Approve the Street Superintendent to work with the Kaukauna Raiders on required 
permitting and inspections for the installation of the temporary scoreboard at the 
Bayorgeon Football Field. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


